From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: Objection to Proposed Development Plans for the Yonge/Steeles corridor

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:32:24 AM
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Rose Magnifico
Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 |
rose.magnifico@vaughan.ca
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vaughan.ca
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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 8:12 AM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: Objection to Proposed Development Plans for the Yonge/Steeles corridor

Froms rse glasenters I

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 8:39 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Objection to Proposed Development Plans for the Yonge/Steeles corridor

Dear Mr. Coles,

We are residents of Vaughan and would like to convey to you our strenuous objection to the
proposed development plans in the Yonge & Steeles neighborhood. The proposals do not
enhance the existing neighborhood and the area's infrastructure cannot support such a
significant increase in population. It is particularly worrisome that there has been negligible
consultation with the community on this matter.

We would greatly appreciate your keeping us informed of any actions Council may take on
these proposals.

Sincerely,

Alex & Rise Glasenberg



- Markwood Lane
Thornhill, ON L4J 7K7



